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I am writing because I am deeply concerned about the proposals to build housing on Vicarage Farm and the 
surrounding area.

I am a local resident who , along with many others, regularly uses the open spaces there for recreation , to enjoy the 
outdoors and to enjoy wildlife.

I believe that maintaining such areas with trees and hedgerows is also an important factor in tackling climate change

I believe it is a false belief that releasing Green Belt will tackle the housing crisis as with most such developments 
prices will be out of reach of most local residents in need of housing as a recent CPRE report highlighted.

I wish to register my opposition to such plans


